

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## Mini Dance Camp being offered for Faculty/staff children

1 message

**Student Activities Announcements (Do Not Respond)** 

Wed, Jan 20, 2010 at

3:32 PM

<announcement@cnu.edu> Reply-To: osa@cnu.edu

To: faculty@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Marissa Acker <marissa.acker.07@cnu.edu>

Date: Wed, Jan 20, 2010 at 3:25 PM

Subject: ss camp

Dear Faculty and Staff,

The Silver Storm Dance Team is hosting our first annual "Mini Storm Camp" on Saturday February 13, 2010 from 8:00am-12:00pm.

This dance clinic will be for children grades 1-5. The registration price is \$45.00 for early registration by January 31, 2010 and will increase to \$55.00 if registering at the door. Only early registration fees include a t-shirt and snack for each child. The "Mini Stormers" will be performing at the basketball game on February 13, 2010 at 2:00pm in the Freeman Center. One chair-back seat ticket is also included with the registration fee; additional tickets may be purchased at the door. Please make checks payable to CNU Silver Storm and send to 1 University Place, Newport News, VA, 23606, Attention Silver Storm and send in our registration form along with your check. Our registration forms are available on our website:

http://users.cnu.edu/dance/welcome. If you have any questions please feel free to contact captain Marissa Acker, at Marissa.Acker.07@cnu.edu. We hope to see your children at our camp!

Best Regards, The Silver Storm Dance Team